
 

 

DISTRICT OPERATIONS – ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES 
Reporting to Public Session, Tuesday, September 26, 2023 

 
 

1.  Field Experiences – September 26, 2023 
 
The following routine report, based upon administration of the Board’s policies, is presented for the 
period up to September 26, 2023.  
 
• Field Experiences 
 

Recommendation: THAT the Board of Education receive and approve the report presented in the 
Superintendent’s District Operations – Administrative Services Report dated September 26, 2023. 

 
 
 
 








